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I am writing to urge you to oppose the Employee Free Choice Act, in any form.  I believe legislative compromise has its place, but the proposals being put forth are harmful to both workers and small businesses. 
Compromise in the form of mail-in ballots, which is essentially card check with a stamp, unfettered workplace access and quickie elections is especially dangerous because it deceptively purports to expedite the organizing process when in reality it sacrifices the rights of employees for the wants of professional union organizers.  In this aspect, the compromise is no different from the original EFCA.  
Unions already enjoy significant access to employees outside of the workplace, such as making visits to an employee’s home and approaching workers in parking lots and other public places.  Giving professional organizers unprecedented workplace access disrupts productivity and infringes on worker privacy, as the tactics used have reportedly lead to harassment by the organizers.

Quickie elections are equally troubling.   The proposal ignores the fact that the average time for the NLRB to complete a secret ballot election was 38 days.  It is also important to point out that small business owners do not have legal or human resources departments to assist them with following complicated National Labor Relations Board election procedures.  For small businesses, there is very little difference between quickie elections and the rushed card check scheme that denies workers the privacy of secret ballot elections.  
I am concerned that the current offer for compromise under the guise of “reform” will be quickly modified with the anti-worker and undemocratic card check scheme and the job-killing binding interest arbitration provision are adopted as amendments, since all that is needed is a legislative vehicle.  Then it is the same bad bill with perhaps a different name.  

COALITION FOR A DEMOCRATIC WORKPLACE

www.MyPrivateBallot.com


[image: image1.jpg]